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Proposal Review Process 
In response to recommendations from a communications study conducted by the Office of the Vice-Provost for 

Research, the Office of Sponsored Programs (OSP) has revised the proposal review process to allow faculty to 

submit proposals for administrative review without requiring the final version of the research content until close to 

the proposal deadline. 

OSP worked with campus stakeholders to establish a schedule for proposal review by OSP (and college offices) that 

relaxes the requirement to provide the final research content at the same time as administrative content in order 

to provide adequate proposal review (financial, compliance, completeness) while allowing PIs the maximum 

amount of time to complete and submit the research content. The process has been posted on the OSP website 

and is effective immediately. 

This presentation will explain the new process and provide an opportunity for questions and feedback. 

Feel free to send me your questions about the new Proposal Review Process prior to the 

Roundtable session, so I can provide them to Mary-Margaret in advance of the 

Roundtable.   

 

We look forward to seeing you August 18! 
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